
Dear Mr. Eales,

As you will be aware, last week Wolverhampton Wanderers brought a motion to the Premier
League with a view to voting on scrapping VAR. They did this through full consultation with both
their Fan Advisory Board and Supporters Trust. As we understand it, the vote is scheduled to take
place amongst Premier League clubs on June 6th.

In light of the press release last week, we were approached by a number of local journalists and
asked for our own opinions on whether VAR should be removed.

Having taken this question to both our own members and the wider fanbase, you can find the
results of our polls below from X (Twitter) and our Whatsapp Community:
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As this is an incredibly emotive issue for fans, we would expect that Newcastle United would engage
with its supporters on this issue before reflecting their views in your designated vote.

We would like to thank you for taking the opportunity to read this letter and look forward to your
reply.

Yours sincerely,

The Board of Newcastle United Supporters Trust 


